Weeley Residents Association Report May 2025
Good evening everyone, my apologies for not attending last month.
I am sorry to have to inform you that Sharon Roberts our secretary has had to give us three months notice. Sharon will be starting a new job with more responsibilities. I have asked her to stay on the committee if this is possible. We will have to wait and see if this works for her, she will missed as my secretary as we get on so well. You can imagine how I took the news.
However Lis Alcock has come forward for the vacancy. Lis will be able to work alongside sharon to learn the ropes.
I have a workshop coming up with the CVST to try and encourage people to come and join us. Time will only tell.
We held our AGM on the 26th April which went well. However numbers were down from previous years. 
On the 28th April we held a talk in the hall from the SSAFA which stands for soldiers sailors and airmens families association. Numbers were low, which was a shame for the person giving the talk. The committee have now decided that if a talk is done by a charity we will make a donation. Something I've wanted to do for a while.
We attended the VE celebrations on the 5th May put on by yourselves. We managed to interest a few people in what we do. 
On the 7th May we had our trip to Romford Dogs which is always great fun. I even won on a few races.
On the 13th May was our monthly coffee morning. This was well attended even though it was very warm in the conservatory. We had a lot of interest in our upcoming events & trips.
On the 17th May we held a race night, which is always fun. You get the chance to bet on pigs, dogs and horses. Hopefully we can book him again this year. If not definitely for next year. 
We have loads coming up over the next few months and its always nice when the community support us. Let's hope this is our turning point. Thankyou for listening this ends my report
Kind regards 
Angela whittaker WRA Chair 
